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MEDIA 
RELEASE 

MUSEUM SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
School Holiday Program winners announced   
 
As the school holidays have come to an end the museum staff were able to check the 
competition Post Box – over 35 entries were placed in our little postbox at the Pier Store, 
many included beautiful messages to Grandpas, nanas and parents. We have been so 
impressed with the quality of postcards submitted for the competition. The museum would 
like to congratulate all the participants as the high standard of work made our decision in 
choosing winners very hard.  
 

4 years old  Sunny Robinson 
5 years old Gracie King 
6 years old Indi Quintal 
7 years old Darcy Sheridan 
8 years old Arlo Robinson  
9 years old Matilda Smith 
10 years old Cyster  
11+ years old Samantha Buttershaw 
16 + years old Jasmine Watson 
Drawn Postcard Abby Argus  
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All entries are on display at the Pier Store Museum. Thank you for your support and we look 
forward to seeing yoryle in December for the Museum’s scavenger hunt! 
 
Temporary exhibit Pacific Pictures and Publications finished  
 
Tuesday this week, the temporary exhibit Pacific Pictures and Publications: World War II 
Cartoons and Newspapers created on Norfolk Island came to a close at the R.E.O bookstore 
and information Centre. Publications such as Duffy’s Glen and cartoons by Staff Sergeant J. 
Allan, Private G. Maxwell and local Baker (Foxy) McCoy have been on a display for a year to 
commemorate the 75th Anniversary of the end of the War in the Pacific. The museum would 
like to thank all the locals, visitors and the children who visited the display. 
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Current exhibitions on display at the REO include the 2014 Remote Sensing Project and 
Kingston intro panels.  

Bethany Holland  
Collection Officer  

9 October 2021 
 


